
ACADEMY OF ADOPTION & ASSISTED REPRODUCTION ATTORNEYS 
 
OFFICERS 2017-2018 WASHINGTON, D.C. TRUSTEES 2017-2018 
PRESIDENT: (202) 832-2222 SIMI DENSON (TX) 
  DEBRA GUSTON (NJ) _____ MARK FIDDLER (MN) 
VICE PRESIDENT: GENIE MILLER GILLESPIE (IL) 
 EMILY DUDAK TAYLOR (WI) MAILING ADDRESS: SHERRIANN HICKS (GA) 
PRESIDENT-ELECT: 859 RIVERSIDE DRIVE, #11 CATHERINE KEEFE (MO) 
 ERIC STOVALL (NV) GREENWOOD, IN 46142 ROBIN POPE (OR) 
IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT: _____ DENISE SEIDELMAN (NY) 
 COLLEEN QUINN (VA)   
SECRETARY-ADMINISTRATOR: WWW.ADOPTIONATTORNEYS.ORG  
 JENNIE SULLIVAN (IN) WWW.AAARTA.ORG  
TREASURER:   
 MARK FIDDLER (MN) 
AAARTA DIRECTOR: 
 MARGARET SWAIN (MD) 
ADOPTION DIRECTOR: 
 DENISE BIERLY (PA) 

  
	
Jamie	Pedersen	
Uniform	Law	Commission	Drafting	Committee	
Co-Chair	for	the	Uniform	Parentage	Act	revision	
	
Dear	Jamie,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	American	Academy	of	Adoption	and	Assisted	Reproduction	(“Academy”),	
we	write	this	letter	in	support	of	the	work	that	your	committee	has	done	to	revise	the	
Uniform	Parentage	Act.	
	
As	an	organization	dedicated	to	ethical	and	legally	secure	family	building	practices,	we	are	
pleased	to	see	revisions	to	the	Act	ensuring	that	children	born	of	collaborative	
reproduction	are	afforded	the	same	rights	and	protections	as	are	children	born	without	the	
assistance	of	a	third	party.		We	are	further	impressed	by	the	extent	to	which	the	revised	
Uniform	Parentage	Act	respects	and	recognizes	the	rights	of	all	participants	in	the	family	
building	process.		The	revisions	provide	a	path	for	children	of	same	sex	and	single	parents,	
children	born	through	surrogacy,	and	children	born	through	gamete	donation	to	be	
recognized	as	the	legal	children	of	their	parents	while	providing	ethical	and	legally	sound	
ways	for	gamete	donors	and	gestational	and	traditional	surrogates	to	be	recognized	as	
participants	in	the	process,	rather	than	legal	parents.			
	
We	are	confident	that	these	revisions	help	to	address	the	legal	challenges	and	
opportunities	that	modern	medicine	has	brought	to	family	building,	and	appreciate	the	
opportunity	to	have	participated	in	the	process	as	observers	to	the	drafting	committee.			As	
an	organization	of	over	400	domestic	and	international	attorneys	focusing	on	family	
building,	we	wish	you	all	the	best	at	the	final	reading	and	passage	of	these	revisions.			
	
Sincerely,	
	
	

Deb Guston      
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Debra	Guston		 	 Peggy	Swain		 	 	 Nidhi	Desai	
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